
 

Tonight: DG Rob Uhl; club visit. 
Partners’ Night. 

Fellowship: Phil McDonald 
Introduction: Craig Saunders 

Vote of Thanks: Tim Trescowthick 
 

Future Programs:  
 

10 Sept; Max Monghan, NYSF participant 
Fellowship: Brian Morrison 
Introduction: Ross Wade 
Vote of Thanks: Dale Wilford 
 

17 Sept; Cathryn Burns, Library and Library Services 
Fellowship: John Payne 
Introduction: Phil Brown 
Vote of Thanks: Simon Brown 
 

24 Sept; Dean Mission Australia - Youth Hub and 
Andrew Britton - Youth Community Coordinator/Office for Youth - Dept of Primary Industries & Regional Development 
Fellowship: Guy Porter 
Introduction: Yvonne Young Vote of Thanks: Craig Cameron 
 

October is Rotary’s Economic and Community Development Month 
1 Oct; Diedre Tome – Peace Communications, Wagga Wagga Sunrise 
Fellowship: Craig Saunders 
Introduction: Clive Cross  Vote of Thanks: Gareth Davies 
8 Oct; Jenny and Robin Cantrill, Poetry 
Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Meeting 27 August 2024, report by Yvonne Young 
 

President Ed Zonneveldt welcomed members and guests Cate Morrison (Guest Speaker), John Morrison, Rosa Smith and 
Dianne Willett, to the meeting. 

International Director Tim Trescowthick toasting the Rotary Club of Bournemouth, England. 

Youth Director Yvonne Young spoke to members and guests on creating a partnership with PCYC, still to follow up with ideas 
working with Youth Director assistant on the project and programs to be discussed with PCYC and Ulladulla High school.   

International Director Tim Trescowthick updated everyone on the work that PP John Hozack was doing with the fundraiser for 
Eyes, working with PP Steve Hladio in organising the Royal Military Band early next year.  Stay tuned for more details in the 
future. 

Vocational Director Craig Saunders is organising a future meeting at the Atlar Bar possibly October/November.  Stay tuned for 
more details in the future. 
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 September is Rotary’s Basic Education and Literacy Month  

Club’s Calendar 
5 Sept Thur Community Expo 
7 Sept Sat Bunnings BBQ 
16 Oct Wed Driver Ed Ulladulla Sport Park 
17 Oct Thurs Driver Ed Marulan 
23 Oct Wed Driver Ed Ulladulla Sport Park 
24 Oct Thurs  Driver Ed Marulan 
25 Oct Friday Charity Golf Day, Family of League 

25-27 Oct Sat-Sun District Conference, Mittagong 
10 Nov Sun Charity Run 

5 Apr Sat BOF Princess Ball at DLC 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays; 3 Sept; Sharon Rowen,  
4 Sept; Craig Saunders,  
7 Sept; Jan Shalhoub.  

Anniversaries;  
7 Sept; Deb and Ian Tibbles. 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, 
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


President Ed Zonneveldt gave his report.  Reminder to all members of the District Conference is coming up from 25th – 27th 
October 2024 at Mittagong RSL Club, if you wish to attend, please book your accommodation soon.  President Ed than gave 
members an update on the Blessing of the Fleet, that the Rotary Club has handed over, the Festival and Ball to Ulladulla Blessing 
of the Fleet committee, who are now organising the festival. 

President Ed also gave the Almoner’s report.  President Ed reported that Almoner Bill Harris was in Milton Ulladulla Hospital.  
Wishing Bill a speedy recovery. 

John Payne introducing the Guest Speaker Cate Morrison creator of Fat Cat, an animal organisation set up to assist owners of 
animal with vet bills. 
Cate Morrison and her friend Lilly started out to fundraise to help the Orangutans in Borneo.  When Cate was about 12 years old.  
Both Cate and Lilly had second thoughts about where the money would actually end up.   
Both decided to keep the money locally and help out local families of pets instead.  Cate and Lilly approached Gary Parker owner 
of Ulladulla Vets, Gary kindly stated that he would match their $1 for $1, later it became every $2 they raised he would give them 
$1.  Cate has a stall selling animal products at the marine markets and has received many donations for raffles etc.   
As Cate is in year 12 at Ulladulla High School, Cate realised that Fat Cat organisation needs to be handed over to someone else 
to continue its great work.  Cate thanked all the businesses that have donated to Fat Cat over the years.   
Cate then spoke on the 2019-20 bushfires and the fundraising that her father John and herself did to assist families in the Lake 
Conjola area. 

President Ed thanked Cate for attending and speaking at the meeting and presented Cate with a Community Service Certificate.  
Congratulations Cate on your achievements and all the best for your future endeavours. 

  
THANK YOU, YVONNE YOUNG FOR THE MEETING’S REPORT. 

THANK YOU, YVONNE YOUNG AND JOHN PAYNE FOR THE PHOTOS. 
 

End of Report. 

    
 

Photos by Simon Brown, installing the playsets donated by Bunnings for the Yurana houses. 


